
Dear Property Owner: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to invite you to a Neighborhood Meeting allowing the review 
of a submitted Zoning Change from R-1 Single Family to RM-12 Multi-family,  for 
property located near land that  you own.  
 
There will be a Neighborhood Meeting on Monday, August 3, 2015 at the Parker 
Park Community Center, 1506 N. Church Street, Conference Room to give public 
comments on a rezoning submitted for property located at 600 Jonathan Dr.  as outlined 
in the attached plat.  
 
The Metropolitan Area Planning Commission will hold the first Public Hearing on 
Tuesday, August 11, 2015, at 300 S. Church St., Municipal Center, Council Chambers 
at 5:30 PM.  If you have questions, please feel free to call the City of Jonesboro 
Planning Department at (870)932-0406. 
 


